Special Events for Mexico Beach, Inc.

Dear Property Owners, Residents and Businesses of Mexico Beach,

Over the past 23 years Special Events for Mexico Beach, Inc has worked to provide all those that enjoy Mexico Beach with our Best Blast on the Beach, a spectacular firework show held on Fourth of July. This year is no different, and we are very excited for the return of this amazing show. We have already began the work to feature another great show that can be seen throughout all of the city.

Our organization is staffed by dedicated volunteers who all work for free. We are proud to provide a spectacular show to our residents and visitors. Through our fundraising efforts, including the Gumbo Cook-Off, it has helped offset our costs for the Best Blast on the Beach. However, we appreciate the generous contributions from others to help aid in the costs. If you would like to contribution, any donation amount towards the Best Blast on the Beach Celebration would be greatly appreciated. Special Events for Mexico Beach is receiving donations via mail, PayPal or dropped off at the Mexico Beach Welcome Center.

Mail donations to:

Special Events for Mexico Beach

Post Office Box 13923 Mexico Beach, FL 32410



Special Events For Mexico Beach, INC; sembpp@gmail.com



<u>Best Blast on the Beach Firework Show:</u> Scheduled to be shot from the end of Canal Parkway at 8:30pm. The end of Canal Parkway will close (past Salt Creek Bridge) at Noon on July 3rd and the full road will close the morning of July 4th and will remain closed until after the show. Those who live on Canal Parkway will be provided with special passes for their vehicles. This spectacular show can be seen anywhere in, and around, Mexico Beach!

We appreciate all those who help support our efforts to ensure a memorable Fourth of July. Should you have any questions, please call the Mexico Beach Welcome Center at (850) 648-8196. Have a Safe and Happy Fourth of July!

Sincerely,

Wylie Petty Chairman

Special Events for Mexico Beach, Inc.